
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             
 

Dear Parent/Guardian

  

Newsletter No 32 – 21st May,2021 

 

Sacrament of Holy Communion 

On Tuesday 25th May 2021 the children of Year 4 will be receiving the sacrament of Holy Communion. 

Please keep them in your prayers on this very special day. 

 

OLAAS Prayer 

We continue to celebrate joining Our Lady and All Saints Multi Academy Company. This week, we share a prayer written by 

Year 3 asking for God’s love and support on our exciting journey. Thank you, children. 

Dear Lord, watch over our academy, as we join together as a holy family. 

Help us grow in faith and love and guide us from the heavens above. 

Strengthen our faith in you and be with us in all we do.  Lead us with your heavenly light, and protect us morning, noon and 

night. 

Fill our teachers with your wisdom, as we wait for the coming of your Kingdom.  Amen.  

 

Parent Consultations 

We look forward to speaking to you and discussing your child’s progress on Wednesday 26th May 2021 or Thursday 27th 

May at 3.40 pm – 6 pm. 

These will be by telephone, due to Covid restrictions.  Appointments should be made via eSchools through the school website.  

The booking system will close today at 10 pm.  Please call the school office if you have not managed to book.  Thank you.  

 

Start and End of School Times 

As there is some continued relaxing of the government Covid restrictions, there will be some minor changes after half term. 

From Monday 7th June 2021, the school gates will be opening from 8.40 am each day. 

Please remember the start and end of day times for your child: 

8.45 am to 3.15 pm – N, 1, 4, 5 and 6 

9 am to 3.30 pm – R, 2 and 3 

We ask for masks to continue to be worn when coming onto the school site and that you continue to keep 2 metres distance 

between people not in your family ‘bubble’. 

By keeping to these rules and ensuring ‘Hands, Face, Space and Fresh Air’, we hope that before too long, the government 

might be able to unlock fully and we can return to something more like normality! 

 

The Big Ask 

There is still time to join in this important survey. 

Rachel de Souza is the Children’s Commissioner for England and her job is to speak up for children in England and make sure 

that the people in power listen to what children need and want. 

She is conducting the largest ever survey of children and young people in England. 

Please visit the website https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk  

with your child to complete the short survey (5-10 minutes). 

This information will then be used by Rachel to show the government what you think, and what children need to live happier 

lives, such an important thing in these Covid times.  
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Behaviour Awards 

Blue Badges: Tyler, Paris, Alex D, Nevaeh, Jethro, Skylar, Vanessa, Ismah, Angel, Lexie, Jordan, Ahmed, Alex C, Lottie, 

Sophia 

Pink Badges: Leonardo, Haneen, Riley Gr, Amari, Jireh, Daniel, Cameron  

Red Badge: Klay 

Yellow Badge: Savannah-Rose 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

Nursery Romaisa 

Reception CT Olivia 

Reception SS Rayyan 

Year 1M Ava, Samara 

Year 1GP Connor, Mason 

Year 2B Michael  

Year 2G Sahibnoor 

Year 3C Ismah, Paul 

Year 3M Iniyah 

Year 4B Sabontu, Dais-Mai 

Year 4P Zane, Lacey-Mai 

Year 5B Mikaeel 

Year 5M Haneen 

Year 6G Antwaine 

Year 6TW Chloe, Christian O 

Wise Owl Award Antwaine (6G) 

Sports Award Leo (6TW) 

Well done everyone! 

 

School Uniform 

Recently, we have noticed a number of children coming to school in incorrect uniform.  Please ensure that black school shoes 

are worn, grey school trousers or grey skirt with tights not leggings and if wearing a white shirt, a school tie should be worn 

too. 

Summer Uniform: 

Boys-Grey trousers/shorts, white polo shirt or short sleeved shirt 

Girls-A blue and white gingham dress or grey skirt with white polo shirt 

Winter Uniform: 

Boys-Grey trousers, white shirt, blue school jumper, school tie 

Girls-Grey skirt, pinafore or grey school trousers, white blouse, blue school cardigan/jumper, school tie 

 

Half Term 

School breaks up on Friday 28th May 2021 and re-opens after the half term break on Monday 7th June 2021. 

 

Prayers 

Please keep all of our children due to receive their sacraments this term in your prayers. 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R Baker and staff 
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